
2024 MN Watersheds Project & Program of the Year 
 

Preliminary Nomination Form 
 

The Awards Committee is now accepting Preliminary Nominations for Program or Project 
of the Year. This simple, one-page Preliminary Nomination Form must be submitted by Sept 6, 
2024. When determining the finalists, the Awards Committee will consider: clearly defined need, 
creative partnerships, innovative financing, resourceful solutions, success at meeting goal, and public 
value. Finalists, in each category will be asked to complete a full nomination form. The Preliminary 
Nomination form only requires a project/program description up to 250 words.   
 
Award Category (check one)   MN Watersheds Region: 
 

☐  Project   ☐  Program    ☐  One  ☐  Two ☐ Three 
 

Watershed District or Watershed Management Organization:  
 

 
Project/program name:  
 

 
Nominator (if different from above)  
 

 
Project/Program Summary (Up to 250 words). 
 

 

Project/Program Contact:  Name:             
     Phone:       
     Email:        
 

Photos (Optional) 
You may include up to four (4) photos of your project or program. 
 

Submit nomination materials to Karen Kill, kkill@mnwcd.org by Sept 6, 2024. 
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	Text8: 
	Text9: In 2012, Ramsey-Washington Metro Watershed District (RWMWD) developed a Targeted Retrofit Program to help achieve water quality goals.  In this program, technical assistance and grant funds are offered to select commercial, school, and faith-based properties in priority drainage areas, those that are classified as impaired or at-risk of becoming impaired, or in under served parts of RWMWD by developing partnerships to retrofit stormwater infrastructure to improve downstream water quality. This has been facilitated by RWMWD through site assessment and tracking tools, partner development, planning and design, construction, ongoing maintenance, and signage and education.

Since the program was created, 55 stormwater retrofit BMPs have been constructed on 40 properties all which have high impervious surface coverage and no plans for future reconstruction that would trigger RWMWD’s stormwater permit requirements. These have been a variety of BMPs including infiltration and filtration basins, underground treatment chambers, and tree trenches. Alongside District-wide GIS mapping, TMDL tracking tools were developed to quantify the benefit of all retrofit projects and help prioritize project areas. The Targeted Retrofit Program has helped RWMWD reduce pollutant loads in priority waterbodies and has led to longstanding partnerships.
RWMWD, with the aid of several Clean Water Fund grants, has spent $7.7 million in construction costs and seen an annual reduction of 300 lb total phosphorus, 90,000 lb total suspended solids, and 400,583 cubic feet of volume reduction. 
The program is assessed each year for success and framework revisited to continue building relationships and installing BMPs to continue to meet water quality goals.
I
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